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Partially support the proposed requirement.

| support the proposal that "the trial court clerk shall provide copies of all documents in the court
file and all exhibits, regardless of format, to the parties".

Meanwhile, | do acknowledge that the proposed requirement could potentially place an
overwhelming and unfair burden on the clerk. However, if the court could modify the
requirement from "via postal mail, electronic main, or Internet file transfer' to "authorized
electronic file sharing”, that burden should be manageable.

Elizabeth Goldstein
A community member
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